
Department of Zoology conducted a sanitation drive at Mcleodganj, Himachal Pradesh 

Students of the Department of Zoology, University of Jammu, as a kind gesture to pay respect 

to the beauty of nature conducted a cleanliness and awareness drive at Mcleodganj, 

Dharamshala, Himachal Pradesh, where they had gone for a field collection trip on 22nd of May 

2023.  Local residents and many tourists applauded the initiative and good work done by 

students and also complimented the guidance of accompanying teachers, Dr. Rakesh K 

Panjaliya and Dr. Pankaj Chibber. 

 

 

 


